Serving the City of Moore
for fifty years

. RECEIVE D
Moore Water and Sewer Association FEB 11 20
P.O.Box 638  Moore, Idaho 83255 1
DEPARTMENT OF
WATER RESOURCES

February 11, 2020

Idaho Department of Water Resources

Angie Grimm ‘ ’
Water right Section Manager

Thank you for meeting with us on February 5th, 2020, to discuss the current
deliveries of water to the City of Moore and our members. In response to that
discussion, the Moore Water and Sewer Association requests the
department to review and amend our Ivcense 34-7543 to the amount shown
on our original permit.

Best Regards,

Arlene Pearson
Secretary

e D

Lin Pearson
Board Member Vice PreS|dent «




Grimm, Angie

=
From: Arlene Pearson <pearsonlhas@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, February 11, 2020 10:29 AM
To: Grimm, Angie
Subject: Water Right request
Attachments: water right letter 002.jpg

Letter from Moore Water and Sewer Association
P.O. Box 638
Moore Idaho 83255

Arlene Pearson
secretary



